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There were a number of announcements given 
orally, but only one was provided to the editor 
in writing.  If you want your announcement in 
the newsletter with correct details, please 
write it out and give it to the editor of the 
month.  Otherwise, what you sees is what you 
gets.



THE MEETING 

of February 16, 2007

Invocation

President Paul led us to have the cour-

age of our first President of the U.S., 

George Washington, in keeping with 

Presidents Day.  We then renewed our 

pledge of allegiance to the flag of the 

United States of America. 

Guests

Frank Ross introduced Bob Crowley, a 

second time guest.  The man needs an 

application.

Recognition

President Paul announced that every-

one who worked the tree lot (97 of 

them) will receive a pin in recognition 

of their contribution to the club.  Profits 

were sufficient to fund the budget for 

the year!  Thank you Joe Marci and 

crew.

More Recognition

President Paul awarded an Optimist 

Cup to New Member Mike Snipes for 

his instant activity in the interest of the 

youth of our community.

Induction

Past Colorado/Wyoming Governor Jim 

Brown gloriously inducted Major 

Alders into MSOC, the best club in the 

nation.  

I think I qualify for the Polar Bear Club.  

I stand in freezing cold water whenever 

someone flushes the toilet when I'm in 

the shower. 

TAMARAC OPTIMIST CLUB

ANNUAL SOCK HOP

Please support our sister club in this fund 

raiser March 3 at the Legion Hall.  Dinner 

starts at 6 PM, and the music will be pro-

vided by Frank Ross and the lovely 

Marilyn Monroe.  New this year will be 

FREE dance lessons!  Tickets will be on sale 

at our Friday morning meetings.  Dinner 

and dancing is $20 per person, or dancing 

only is $12.50.  Cotton socks are being col-

lected for the Colfax Community Network.

Tri-Star Basketball

Jack Rife is again overseeing this project 

which is a skills contest at the Boys and 

Girls Clubs.  Wednesday, February 21 is the 

date.  The finals are held during half time 

at a Nuggets game, March 17, playing the 

Phoenix Suns.  Tickets are $20.  Call Jack 

at 303 756 8042.

Brain Bowl/History Day

Karl Geil reported that 149 volunteers 

helped to make this year's contest a suc-

cess, and MSOC provided the most people.

History Day, also mentioned by Andy  

McKean, is being honored in the Denver 

Public Schools.  March 17 is the day; 

judges are needed.  Training on March 10.

OI President's Visit

Ronnie Dunn will visit our club on March 

30.  Banquet details are forthcoming.

Montreal 2007

Take your European vacation and attend 

the 89th annual Optimist International 

Convention, July 4 - 7, 2007 in Montreal 

Quebec, Canada.



SUPER CITIZEN SCHEDULE

Fri. Feb 23 9:00 Holm Bill Wells

Fri. Feb 23 3:00 Bradley Joe Marci

Fri. Mar 02 1:30 & 2:15 PM 

 McMeen John Greene

Thur Mar 15 2:30 PM M.P.B. Bruce Prather

Thur Mar 15 5:30 PM Hamilton Cy Regan

Tue Mar 20 1:15 & 2:00 PM

 Samuels Gary Strowbridge

Fri Mar 23 9:00 AM Holm Frank Ross

Fri Mar 23 3:00 PM Bradley Ed Collins

Grocery Certificates

WOW! $1,775 sold by Cy Regan today.  

The club keeps 5%, what a deal.  

Milestone Award

Greg Hurd's son has been awarded the 

Eagle Scout status.  Congratulations are in 

order.  Also, Greg (a model train enthusiast) 

announced a show in Estes Park.

Bill Wells is running for Auditor

Oscar (there's only one) announced club 

elections for April.

Craig Eley provided the pictures for last 

weeks issue of GUMS.

Fri, Feb 23, 7 AM Meeting, Legion Hall

  Nate Baldwin, "Adult Sports"

Fri, Mar 02, 7 AM meeting, Legion Hall

Mel Goldberg, Sar-El Volunteers for Israel

Fri, Mar 09, 7 AM meeting, Legion Hall

Rev. Leon Kelly, Denver Gangs

Fri, Mar 16, 7 AM meeting, Legion Hall

Camaradarie Day

Fri, Mar 23, 7 AM meeting, Legion Hall

Dr. Ko Ying Chen, Chinese Accupuncture

Fri, Mar 30, 7 AM meeting, Legion Hall

Dr. Richard Bryan, UPLIFT Internationale

Jr Golf at Expo

On February 9, 10 and 11 over 20 members 

from local Optimist Clubs met with hundreds 

of golfers, both old and young.  This opportu-

nity to have a booth at the Golf Expo came as 

a result of Mark Kramer, a speaker in 2006, 

donating the space to the Optimists.  We gave 

out over 100 applications for the June 2007 

tournaments.  Everyone had a good time dis-

cussing golf during this wintery weather.  

Thanks to all who helped make this a success-

ful presentation of the Optimist Junior Golf 

program.

Joe Marci




